From:

Sent: 23 July 2015 21:12
To: Planning
Subject: Application reference number 2015/4077/P

| am emailing against the proposed planning application for work to property Unit 23-24 Cherishing Queens
Crescent
NWS 4EN

This property was used for men to pray. The majority were men.

They were at this property at all times during the day, and have been very noisy.

So much so that my 3 year old has been hesitant to want to leave the block and walk past the property.

The ongoing drilling that takes place, the loud speaking, and shouting.

| feel intimidated walking on the pavement past these men, they stare, they spit, | mean full phlegm. It is hard to
walk on Cheriton side of the road as it is always full, and they don't move freely.

Parking, well. | have never seen so many disabled badges in my life... There are so many cars, it's unreal. So having
anyone visit at times of prayer is impossible. This is very hard for me, as | do have people visit, people who help with
my children.

My children's grandmother is registered disabled and is accompanied by someone all the time, however, it is not
always easy for her to visit as there is no space.

| know the point of, visit at a different time could be raised, but why should my guests have to visit my children at a
time dictated to them.

Sent from my iPad



